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Here comes the summer!! And here comes the bride!

We are joining in with the celebrations for Prince Harry and Meghan’s wedding. We like a party!

School lunch on Friday will be a special Royal Picnic Lunch for staff and children and in the afternoon some wedding fun
and games.

Children are welcome to wear their own clothes on Friday. You can come dressed in red white and blue or just come in
your favourite clothes. Anything goes!

We are thinking about weddings, royal and otherwise and have asked children to bring in any photos of themselves at
family weddings or you can email them in to me at head@tuellane.calderdale.sch.uk

It’s a nice news story that makes a change from all the rather grim news that seems to be around these days.

Our next topic is Passport to the World.

A learning journey to another country to find out about customs and traditions, people and the lives of children, language,
food, homes and schools, clothes, weather, cities, buildings and landscapes, heroes and famous people. We are also
interested in the music and art from different countries.

You could start now! If you are interested in a particular country or have visited another country you could do some
research.

Send in any writing, drawings or models and you can collect a Headteacher Homework Badge. There are 4 to collect!!

GDPR: General Data Protection Requlation

Nl

New regulations are coming into place around how personal data is collected and stored to make sure privacy is respected.

I will be sending out revised Privacy Notices soon which explain the data we collect about your family and child and how
we store or share that data. After reading, if you have any questions, drop me an email or call in.
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Welcome back!
We are welcoming Mrs Hanson back to school next week after Maternity Leave. She will be working part time following
the birth of her son Hugo on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.

The doors close at 9 o’clock

Just a reminder that if you arrive at school after the doors have closed at 9am you must use the main entrance by the
school office.

As school has then started and all the doors are secure, you will not be able to accompany your child to their classroom.
Mrs Hibbert will meet you at the door, note the reason you are late and take your child to class.

This is to ensure our school is as safe and secure as it can possibly be. Please try to be on time.

Diary Dates

Half Term School closes Friday 25t May
Re-opens Monday 4th June

Family Learning Wednesdays 13" and 20" June in the mornings
Modelling Animals, 2 weeks

Family Learning Wednesday 27" June in the morning
Making Greetings Cards, 1 week

Annual School Reports to parents including news and | Wednesday Lyth July
details of next classes

Parents Evenings Wednesday and Thursday 11" and 12 July
Sports Day Thursday 12t July in the morning
School Summer Fiesta Day! Friday 13t July

We are just planning class trips at the moment...trying to keep costs down as much as possible. The cost of coaches is

astronomical! Details as soon as we can.

Nursery Places
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We have Nursery places available after Easter for children who are 3 years old before 31* March.
Please spread the word if you know anyone with a 3 year old.
Our Nursery is a very high quality early years setting. Mrs Sugden and Miss Botterill are both qualified teachers, the

provision indoors and out is exciting and really well planned to give children the best possible start to their education.




